

B.R.S. Semester - 2 (CBCS) Examination
March/April – 2023 (New Course)
ENGLISH (FND-5)

Time: 2:30 Hours

Marks: 70

Instructions:

1. All questions are compulsory.
2. Figures to the right indicate marks.

-
- Que.1(A) Answer the following question in one line each. (05)
- 1) Who is the Duke of Illyria?
 - 2) Whom does Orsino love?
 - 3) For whom is Olivia mourning?
 - 4) Why is Orsino, the duke unhappy?
 - 5) What name did Viola assumed at Illyria?
- Que.1(B) Answer the following question briefly. (Any three) (09)
- 1) Why is Olivia disappointed? What has she decided?
 - 2) How did Viola reached Illyria? Where did she go?
 - 3) Write a brief note on Sebastian.
 - 4) Write a note of Humour in Twelfth Night.
- Que.2 Write short note on of the following. (Any Two) (14)
- 1) Twelfth Night as transvestite comedy.
 - 2) Title 'Twelfth Night'
 - 3) Explain in brief the character of Orsino.
 - 4) Write in brief the character of Viola.
- Que.3(A) Punctuate the following sentences. (07)
- 1) Where are you going
 - 2) Krupa said i will come soon
 - 3) Bhavna said to Archana where is Neha
 - 4) Mr.shah is a BALLB
 - 5) May god fulfil your dreams
 - 6) Hurrah we have won the match
 - 7) Dr.H.b pandya is a surgeon
- Que.3(B) Fill in the gaps with appropriate Modal Auxiliaries. (07)
- 1) I..... Buy new car next month. (Shall, Will)
 - 2) you join me at the party to night? (Shall, Will)
 - 3) You..... Read good books. (Should, Would)
 - 4) You drive a car? (Can, Could)
 - 5) There are dark clouds in the sky, itrain today. (May, Might, Must)
 - 6) God fulfil all your wish. (May, Might, Must)
 - 7) We..... observe the laws of our country. (May, Must, Might)
- Que.4(A) Correct the following sentences using appropriate preposition. (07)
- 1) Bhagwad Gita is the table.
 - 2) Boys are playing..... The ground.
 - 3) Harsh met me..... Airport.
 - 4) Birds are flying..... My head.
 - 5) Kashyap jumped..... Swimming pool.
 - 6) Distribute gifts..... Two brothers
 - 7) Archana put mobile her purse.

Que.4(B) Read the following paragraph and answers the question below.

(07)

After the death of Krishna, the Pandvas along with Draupadi felt that life was not worth living. They lost interest in everything. They made Parikshit, son of Abhimanyu, the Emperor and decided to leave Hastinapur for great journey. Dressed in tree barks and deer skin they stopped at the palace where the people of the city bade them farewell.

The Pandvas travelled towards the north. In a few days, they reached the Himalayas. They started climbing the mountains. When they came to the mountain Meru, all of them were tired and exhausted. And then a dreadful thing happened. Draupadi fell down dead. The Pandvas were shocked and sorrowful but they could do nothing. They had to continue their journey. Sahadev was the next to die. “He was proud of his wisdom, that is why he was to die,” proud of his beauty.”

Questions:

- 1) What did the Pandvas feel after the death of Krishna?
- 2) Who was made the Emperor?
- 3) How were the Pandavas dressed?
- 4) Where did the Pandvas go?
- 5) Who died when they reached mountain Meru?
- 6) Why has Sahadev to die?
- 7) Why did Nakul die?

Que.5(A) Translate the following sentences into Gujarati.

(07)

- 1) You should water the plants in your garden every day.
- 2) We should not forget those who have done some good to us.
- 3) We should celebrate our festival without making a noise.
- 4) Don't hesitate even for a moment when the moment of sacrifice comes.
- 5) He departed with tearful eyes.
- 6) Though the driver tried his best, he could not avoid the accident
- 7) We will have to play fast to win this match.

Que.5(B) Translate the following sentences into English.

(07)

- 1) આંખમાં અશ્રુઓ સાથે તેઓએ વિદાય લીધી.
- 2) જો તમે એને મળો તો મારો સંદેશો આપશો.
- 3) હાસ્ય એ શ્રેષ્ઠ ઔષધ છે.
- 4) ઈશ્વર તેમને મદદ કરે છે જે પોતાને મદદ કરે છે.
- 5) આપણે ઉકાળેલું પાણી પીવું જોઈએ.
- 6) ગરીબ હોવા છતાં એ પ્રામાણિક છે.
- 7) પર્યાવરણ બચાવો.
